
HB 1410
In Support Of

House Judiciary Committee,

I am writing to you in support of HB 1410. Sexual abuse against children in my opinion
is the most heinous crime that can be done to a child. They have to live with both short
term and long term impacts. Therefore I believe it is North Dakota's responsibility to do
everything in its power to make sure our minors are protected and this study will assist
in making sure that happens. Therefore, I request a DO PASS. Thank you for your consideration.

Nicolas Cullen


